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30th April 2025 

 

Dear parents,  

In celebration of the 80th anniversary of VE Day on Thursday 8th May, children are invited, if 

they wish, to wear something red, white and blue. 

In a change to the menu, lunch on this day will be an ‘afternoon tea’ style lunch which will 

consist of assorted sandwiches and other party food followed by jelly & ice cream or cake. 

There will be no hot food choice on this day. If your child normally brings their own lunch 

but would prefer to have a school dinner on this occasion, this is available for £2.35, payable 

on ParentPay and they can order with their class teacher the day before. 

Kind regards 

Mrs S Thomason 

Headteacher  

 

 


